

PLANNING & BUILDING CONTROL Tracy Harvey – Head of Planning & Building Control

My Ref: Local Plan
Please ask for: Chris Briggs
Telephone: 01727 819300

E-mail: planning.policy@stalbans.gov.uk

Date: 9 July 2019

Inspectors Elaine Worthington & Louise Crosby C/o Louise St John Howe, Programme Officer

Dear Inspectors

Re: St Albans City and District Council Local Plan – Inspectors' Letter to the Council of 2 July 2019

Thank you for your 'Inspectors' Letter to the Council' of 2 July 2019 (ref ED23). We are equally keen to assist the Inspectorate and to progress the examination as pragmatically as possible.

The Council is happy to confirm that it is our intention to respond fully to the issues raised in the letter under all three sections – Supporting Text/Reasoned Justification; Other Form and Content Issues; and Green Belt. The intention is that these responses would be sent to the Inspectorate at the latest by Wednesday 31 July 2019.

We appreciate that there may be a consequent impact on the provisional hearing dates in October 2019 and have reserved appropriate rooms on later dates, if required.

Yours sincerely,

Spatial Planning Team St Albans City and District Council



